Prom Extravaganza



Help make Prom a memorable one

for

Foster Youth!

Children's Fund in partnership with San Bernardino County

Children and Family Services, Independent Living Program kindly request donations of new or gently used prom dresses, in all sizes, to give to foster youth who are planning to attend their prom.

Don't have a dress? Consider donating make-up, ties and other prom essentials!

The Extravaganza will take place:

- March 2nd in CFS Western Region Office
- March 9th in the CFS North Desert Region Office

Prom dresses must be donated by Feb. 28th.

Please indicate if the dress has been cleaned.





Prom dresses can be dropped off to:

Children's Fund 348 W. Hospitality Lane, Ste. 110 San Bernardino, CA 92408 909.379.0000